23 November 2001

From: Secretary for Public Service Affairs
To:  Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

In accordance with the Ministry for Civil Service Affairs Circular Note No. 2
of 1995, all public officers of the Hindu Faith may, subject to the exigencies of the
Service, be granted two hours’ time off on Friday, 30 November 2001, on the

occasion of “Ganga Asnan”,

2. You are kindly requested to inform all departments/divisions/units/parastatal
bodies falling under the aegis of your Ministry accordingly.
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